
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
October 2019 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
 
Governors 
Firstly an important update on the governing body of our school. Our former Vice Chair of 
governors, Jackie Yates is now our new Chair of governors at school. Our former Chair, 
Francesca Coates has now taken the role of Vice Chair. This provides wonderful continuity 
for the governing body of the school. I would like to thank them both for their continued 
and excellent support they give to St Paul’s. 
 
Harvest Service in Church  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Open Day and Evening for new intake 2020/21 
Just another reminder that we will be holding an open day and evening event for parents 
who may be looking for a school place. If you have a child due to start Reception Class in 
September 2020, this is a perfect opportunity to visit the school. Our intake number for 
2020/21 is 30 children. This event is open to parents on Wednesday 23rd October 2019. You 
can come at either 2pm or 6pm, entrance is via the front of school.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

St Paul’s Newsletter 
 

 

We will be celebrating our Harvest Service in church this 
year, on Friday 25th October, starting at 9.30am. Please 
come along if you can, to support this event.  
 
We are asking for donations of tinned and packaged 
foods to be sent into school from Monday 21st October 
until Thursday 24th October. All donations will go to the 
Tameside East Foodbank. Donations they collect help 
support people in Tameside in a practical way through 
provision of food parcels to those in need.  
https://tamesideeast.foodbank.org.uk/ 
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Save the Date 
 
 
Weds 23rd October Open 
evening for parents 
applying for school places in 
Reception class 2020/21 
2pm & 6pm 
 
Fri 25th October Harvest 
Service (in Church) 9.30am 
 
Last day of term Friday 25th 
October 
 
11th-15th November 
National Anti-Bullying 
Week. 
 
18th November European 
antibiotic awareness day  
 
Christmas Fair Friday 29th 
November 6pm-7.30pm 

 
Our Current Christian Value 

Focus is Compassion 
 

We are celebrating harvest 
at school on the 25th 
October. This is a 
wonderful way to show 
compassion for others in a 
practical way. 
 
The Holiday calendar is 
available on the school’s 
website: 
http://www.st-
paulsstalybridge.co.uk/ 

 

 
 

There will be a copy of a free magazine called Digital Parenting 
coming home with this newsletter. It is full of lots of practical 
tips, ideas and suggestions. We hope it will be of use to you. 
 
 

School Spider App 
If you have not downloaded the school spider app yet, we 
would encourage you to do this. This is a key means of us 
communicating to you about what is happening at school. 
There is more information about this on the back of the 
newsletter. 

 
TWITTER @paul_primary    
Just a reminder that we are on twitter, we would love it if you 
can start following us, our handle is @paul_primary 
 
Our School Website  
http://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/ 
Each class has their own page. There is also all kinds of 
information on the site that we hope you will find useful. 
Please have a look! You can also see our twitter feed on the 
website. 
 
School Uniform 
Just a reminder that school uniform requires black shoes to be 
worn and not trainers. Earrings and jewellery are not permitted 
in school. Thank you all for your continued support with this. 
 
Parking 
For the safety of our children, if coming by car, please make 
use of the church car park across the road and do not drive 
down Richmond St or park on the yellow zigzag lines. 
 

Thank you, St Paul’s CE Primary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
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